
ffi INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH
(Circular No. ISS/DP/055/202I -22 Dated: 20 l0l 12022)

CIRCULARTO PARENTS AND STUDENTS OF CLASSES X AND XII

Dear parents and students,

Greetings from Indian School Salalah!

We are glad to inform you that Board class students of X and XII will have onsite

classes from Sunday, 23'd January 2022 as per the instructions from MOE. The

classes will be held in Hybrid mode, until further notification. The Batch details and

Timetable will be communicated through the class teachers shortly.

Reporting time: 7.00 am - 7.15 am

Dispersal time: 1.30 pm

Entry into the school campus is restricted to only those who have taken two doses

of Covid -19 vaccination. Kindly update the vaccination details of your ward with the

class teacher on or before Saturday, 22d Jan,2022.

Check list:

D Entry and exit of the classes X and XII is from the main gate, near the Indian

Social Club.

) The entry to the class is strictly on submission of the Daily Health Declaration

form by 6.30 am. (The link for the same will be shared by the class teacher).

) Students having any cold or fever symptoms MUST stay at home until they get

well and must produce fitness certificate from the doctor to attend onsite classes.

) Students must wear face mask while being in the campus as well as during travel

to the school.

} Bring additional mask, hand sanitizer and other necessary personal materials.

Exchanging such items will not be permitted.

Instructions to students and Purents:

) Kindly note- we are .lust a few weeks away from the second term Board

Examination which is likely to be held in March/April2022. The Board practical

examination and internal is teritatively scheduled to be held in March 2022. As

the terrn 2 question paper patterns are different from term l, it is very essential

to solve maximum sample papers which will be shared by your respective

subject teachers, as well as you can refer CBSE offlcial website.

F There will be revision sessions and enhancement classes by the teachers after the

regular school hours and it is rnandatory for every student to attend as per the

instructions frorn the resoective subiect teachers.



F Parents are requested to be in touch with their wards' teachers until the final

Board Examination.

D Those students who are attending classes from home in online mode, must attend

the class on time and keep the camera ON throughout.

o It has been obserued that there are many parents who haven't cleared

their wards'fee of CBSE examination as well as school tuition fee. All

these parents are once again reminded to pay the pendingfee on or before

{' February 2022. After the payment, parents are requested to collect the

'No Due Certificate'.from the accounts section and the copy of the same

shall be shared with the respective class teachers.

o Parents who have already paid fee up to the month of March 2022 will

get the 'No Due Certificate'"fro* the respective class teachers.

Please ensure that the COVID protocols, SOPs and the ministry guidelines are

followed by the students at all times as intimated to you in our earlier circulars.

We solicit your cooperation to ensure the health and safety of all our stakeholders.

With best regards

Deepak Patankar

Principal


